
May 26, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. Our community has been through a 
lot over the last few months, and all of us are looking forward to resuming our normal habits and 
routines. As a valued member of our Soft Touch Dental Care patient community, we appreciate 
the trust you place in us.  
 
We will be open to serve all our patients on May 26, 2020. While many things have 
changed, one thing has remained the same: our commitment to your safety.  
 
We have the right people with the right Training, Equipment and Processes to ensure a healthy 
environment for everyone at all times. Social distancing techniques and appropriate protective 
equipment will be in place. Our efforts to provide you the safest and most effective care will be 
an on-going priority during these rapidly evolving circumstances. 
   
Soft Touch Dental Care follows all recommended guidance from public health authorities, 
including best practices for hygiene, infection control and dental professional team health. 
We are confident in our ability to continue seeing patients and providing you the best Family and 
Cosmetic Dental Care that you have come to expect and deserve. 
 
To schedule your next appointment: please visit www.softtouchdentalcare.net or call (732) 
607-6400. We will make every effort to ensure this is a smooth and easy experience for you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you again and are happy to answer any questions you may have about 
the steps we take to keep you, and every patient, safe in our practice. As a starting point, we have 
provided answers to some of the Frequently Asked Questions about our COVID-19 Protocol 
on the next pages. 
 
Thank you for being our patient. We value your trust and loyalty and look forward to welcoming 
back our patients, neighbors and friends. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Inna Dijour  
Soft Touch Dental Care 
3893 Route 516, Suite 2A 
Old Bridge, NJ  08857 
Online: http://softtouchdentalcare.net 
Email: stdcllc@yahoo.com 
Phone: (732) 607-6400 
   


